

Dr Erik Miljan BioDivide Limited 24 Lysander Road Melksham Wiltshire SN12 6SP

Direct dial: +44 (0)1932 338328

E-mail:

c.wilkinson@vmd.defra.gsi.gov.uk

Your Ref: S0524

Our Ref: 0093/16

Date: 19 April 2017

Dear Dr Miljan

Subject: VETERINARY MEDICINES REGULATIONS

MANUFACTURING AUTHORISATION No: tbc

I am writing following the inspection of your premises at BioDivide Limited on 17 and 18 January 2017 by Jason Todd.

On the basis of the inspection, and subsequent correspondence, I confirm that your operations are in general compliance with the principles and guidelines of Good Manufacturing Practice (GMP) as laid down in Commission Directive 91/412/EEC.

Please find the final inspection report attached.

Yours sincerely

Catriona Wilkinson

Catriona Wilkinson Inspections Administration Team







